S.D.CC

Department: Planning

Kenneth & Elaine O'Reilly,
The Lugg,

Saggart,

Co Dublin.

D24Fv44. Date: 15.07.22
Reference: Planning permission for extension to existing home.

To Whom It May Concern,

Our Family, the applicants, including me, Elaine my wife and our 4 children and another baby due
this November are looking to extend our living area in our forever home at The Lugg, Saggart, and Co
Dublin. The home is to accommodate my elderly father who lives with us.

Elaine & | work in the family businesses. | have worked since 16 years of age with ESK Ltd — our
family construction company managed by my father and sister and I.

Elaine and I are also directors of Luggwoods Events this business address is our home in The Lugg,
Saggart, Co Dublin, the subject of this application.

The existing single-storey dwelling is a masonry building with solid floor and timber roof structure
with concrete roof tiles. The dwelling is robust, however devoid of wall floor and roof insulation. The
dwelling will not meet the needs of our growing family and my father.

Yours sincerely,

b e

Kenneth & Elaine O’Reilly.




